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Jae Lim

From: Tim Laes <tim.laes@mwcradio.com>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:37 PM

To: Jae Lim

Subject: Re: SES-REG-20210126-00150; Call Sign: E200879A

   Jae, 
 
 You are welcome to make the necessary change...or are you suggesting Midwest makes the necessary 
change ? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tim Laes 
 
Tim Laes 

Corp. Dir.of Engineering  

Midwest Comm. Inc.  

1420 Bellevue Road  

Green Bay, Wi. 54311 

(920) 321-1952 (office direct) 

(920) 621-9499 (cell) 

tim.laes@mwcradio.com 

 

 

On Mon, Feb 22, 2021 at 1:32 PM Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Hi Paul Rahmlow, 

  

We hope all is well. 

  

Though 5 degree elev is not required for receive-only, we ask that you change SatArc from 5W-170W to 20W-160W for 

elev above 5 degrees. 

  

We will also change Elev and Azim accordingly. 

  

Please confirm this change. 
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Thanks. 

  

Jae Lim 

FCC/IB 

  


